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February 13, 2023 

Notice to Residents 
Hedge Road Bank Stabilization – Road Closure and Tree Removal 

 
Dear Resident(s),  
The Hedge Road Bank Stabilization project is being undertaken by the Town of Georgina to 
restore the slope and reduce further erosion along the Lake Simcoe shoreline adjacent to 
Hedge Road.  Early works for the first phase of the project extending from approximately 
Seaward Drive to 175 m east, will commence during the week of February 21, 2023.  These 
early works include selective tree removals by the Town's retained tree works contractor.   

Due to the Migratory Birds Convention Act tree removals must be completed before April 1 to 
protect the nesting habitat of birds.  The subsequent work for bank restoration will begin in 
June/July and therefore the tree removals must be completed prior to the nesting season. 

In order for the contractor to safely remove trees from the work area the road must be fully 
closed.  The section of Hedge Road that will be closed is located between Seward Drive and 
Park Road as shown below. It is anticipated that the road will be closed for two (2) weeks. Local 
traffic will be able to access their driveways during the closure.  Garbage pick-up will be 
arranged by the contractor.   

 

Additional update notice will be sent out closer to start of bank stabilization works. If you have 
questions about the upcoming work, please contact the Town’s Project Manager at the number 
below or visit georgina.ca/HedgeRoad. 

 
Town of Georgina 

Owen Sanders P.Eng, Senior Project Manager, Operations and Infrastructure 
Phone: 905-476-4305, ext. 2451  
Email: osanders@georgina.ca


